


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reimbursement 

 

The labor time necessary to perform this service correction is approximately 2 hours for removal 

and replacement. If you had this repair performed before you received this letter, you may be 

eligible to receive reimbursement for the cost of obtaining a pre-notification remedy of the 

problem associated with this recall. For more information contact Foretravel Inc., at 1-800-955-

6226 opt. 3. 

 

Reply Card 

 

The enclosed owner reply card identifies your vehicle. Presentation of this card to the service 

center will assist in making the necessary correction in the shortest possible time. If you have 

sold or traded the vehicle, please let us know by completing the postage paid reply card and 

returning it to us.   

 

If the authorized service center has failed or is unable to remedy the defect without charge and 

within a reasonable time, contact Foretravel Inc. at 1-800-955-6226 opt. 3. If you are still not 

able to have the safety defect remedied without charge and within a reasonable time, you may 

wish to write the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New 

Jersey Avenue SE, Washington, D.C. 20590 or call the Auto Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 

(TTY: 1-800-424-9153); or go to http://v.rww.safecar.gov if you feel the manufacture has failed 

or is unable to remedy the defect without charge. 

 

 

Foretravel apologizes for this inconvenience; however, we have taken this action in the interest 

of your safety and continued satisfaction with our products. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ronnie Blackmon 

Director of Warranty and Customer Service 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 




